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Welcome Letter 

 
 
School Year: 2024-2025 
 
 
Dear Preschool Families: 
 
We would like to welcome you and your child to Children At Play at the start of a new school 
year.  
 
With each new school year comes the need for our forms and releases to be submitted or 
updated. These forms including a Parent Questionnaire help us plan many of our school 
activities and allow us to get to know your child. Please take a few minutes to complete the 
forms below.    
 
Please return these forms to us by the date of your scheduled classroom visit this summer.  
 
If, at any time during the school year, this information changes, please inform us immediately 
so we can update your child’s file. It is vital that we always have the most up-to-date 
information on file for each child.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

Leona Mannuzza 
Leona Mannuzza, M.S.S.p.Ed. 
Educational Director 

 
 
 
*PLEASE REMEMBER THAT CHILDREN AT PLAY PRESCHOOL IS A PEANUT-FREE AND TREE-NUT 
FREE SCHOOL. 
 

 

 
 


